
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
13 December 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Residential Trip to Calshot Activities Centre   
 
Unfortunately, the residential trip to Calshot Activities’ Centre, initially offered to the Year 12 & 14 students, 
will not be going ahead as it was not operationally viable.  
  
If a deposit has been paid, this will be refunded.  
 
Kind regards  
 
 
 
Claire Lovelock 
Ahlberg Class Teacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


